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315 West 11th Street, Pueblo, Colorado 81003 
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March 18, 2022 

 

 

 

Board of Education  

School District No. 60  

Pueblo CO 81003 

  

Attention: Ms. Barbara Clementi, Dr. Matthew Cranswick, Dr. Kathy DeNiro,  

                Mr. Thomas Farrell, Dr. Margaret Wright 

  

Dear Board Members: 

  

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Education will meet for a special school 

board meeting on March 29, 2022 at the Administrative Services Center, Arapahoe 

Room, 315 W. 11th Street, Pueblo CO.  Please bring your calendars to the meeting. 

 

2:00 P.M. – School Board Retreat 

The Board of Education will meet for the purpose of a retreat to participate in an 

engagement session with The Valbrun Consulting Group followed by an update on 

the FY2022-2023 Proposed Budget.   

 

Sincerely,  

Geri Patrone 

Secretary of the Board  
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